
From: Maree Hall
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 3:43:21 PM

I am writing to request that you please retain the current proof of
identity requirement that all voters need to provide some proof of
identity when voting. I would not like to see a loop hole where voter
fraud could be perpetrated in this country.
Thanks,
Maree Hall

Greenbank QLD 4124
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